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Hello Sykuta families!

We hope this fall weather is finding you safe and well. Given the rise of
COVID please make sure that our students are taking the necessary
vitamins to ensure a strong immune system support.

In addition, please make sure that our students are wearing proper
attire for the weather. There have been a lot of students who have
come without coats, hats, gloves, etc.

Lastly, thank you to all the parents who participated and sent candy
for our trunk or treat harvest / costume celebration. We couldn't have
done it without you.

*Remember to always check your emails, robo calls, classroom
newsletters, and principal newsletters so you can stay informed of
what is taking place at Sykuta.*

There are some important dates and events coming up this month and
they are as follows:
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